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06 June 2020 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

I hope you are well and keeping in good spirits. 

It’s Trinity Sunday this week – an opportunity to celebrate all that has been revealed 

to us of God who is Father, Son and Holy Spirit. Traditionally, this thought of as a day 

which preachers hoped to avoid, because trying to ‘explain’ the Trinity tends to leave 

you tied up in knots. However, more recently we’ve been encouraged to recognised 

God in Trinity as a sign of diversity in unity and of dynamism within the constancy of 

God’s nature, thoughts I have had in mind as I have prepared a sermon for this week. 

Along with the sermon is a short order of service for Trinity Sunday. Please do keep 

hold of this afterwards as we may use it again in the next few weeks. There are also 

the intercessions, written by David Hughes - so thank you David. 

As has become our custom, a recorded version of this service should be available on 

the parish website, YouTube channel and church Facebook pages as of Sunday at 

10.00am. My thanks again to those who are contributing to this through readings and 

prayers, and also this week for the first time in singing. If you’d like to be involved but 

haven’t yet said so, please let us know! 

Finally, if you have online access, do look out for our short reflective services 

available on Thursday mornings from 9.30. I’m sure I’ll find more to say about the 

Holy Trinity by then. 

Wishing you every blessing, 

 

Phil 
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